
Welcome	to	all	who	have	joined	us	for	worship	today!		
Please	join	us	for	fellowship	time	right	after	worship.		

Order	of	Worship	September	22,	2024	
*Please	rise	in	body	or	spirit	

	
● Call	to	Worship	Responsive	Reading		Ps	118	
● Silent	Prayer		
● *God's	Greeting	
● *Opening	Hymn	LUYH	#	343	Blessed	Be	Your	Name	
● God’s	Will:	Matthew	5:13-16	
● Hymn	of	Response	LUYH	#	749	Spirit	of	The	Living	God	
● Children’s	Message	
● Congregation	Prayer	
● General	Offering	Special	Offering:	Maintenance	Fund	
● *Doxology	
● Scripture	&	Sermon:	Mark	9:42-50					“It	Is	Better”	
● Hymn	LUYH	#	157	Meekness	and	Majesty	
● *Benediction		
● *Doxology	LUYH	#	959	Glory	Be	To	The	Father	

	
	
Today			 	 	 	 																						Next	Sunday	
Nursery:	Liz	 	 																																																				Nursery:	Bobbi	
God’s	Will:	Janna	 	 																																					God’s	Will:	Travis	
Greeters:	Evelyn	 	 																																					Greeters:	Hollis	and	Ardelle	
Offering:	Maintenance	Fund																															 							Offering:	Memorial	Park	Cemetery	
																				
	
Sunday	School:	No	Sunday	School	today	because	of	Youth	Sunday.			
Early	Herd:	3:30-5:30.	Herd:	6:00-8:00.		
AWANA:	Wednesday	at	6:20	
Women’s	Bible	Study	this	week,	Thursday,	September	26th	at	7:00pm.	Please	join	us	if	
you	can.		
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

ANNOUNCEMENTS	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	

● Sound	System:	We	are	in	need	of	a	few	more	people	to	run	the	sound	
system.	If	you	could	help	with	running	the	sound	on	an	occasional	basis,	
talk	to	Doyle.		

● Hymn	Sing:	Next	hymn	sing	will	be	October	6th	at	6pm.	Our	last	hymn	sing	for	
the	year	will	be	October	20th,	we	will	plan	to	resume	evening	hymn	sings	in	the	
spring	of	2025.		

● Thank	you:	I	would	like	to	thank	you	all	for	the	prayers,	cards,	and	concerns	
since	my	fall.	God	Bless	to	all.		DeAnn(Daryl	and	Irene’s	daughter)	

● Thank	you:	Thank	you	to	my	church	family	for	your	cards,	meals,	and	words	of	
encouragement.	God	bless.				Carol	Luchtenburg	

● Pumpkins:	The	Student	Connection	is	planning	on	picking	pumpkins	the	next	
two	Sundays	at	3	o'clock	in	the	afternoonThe	patch	is	located	at	Sandy	&	Steve	
Ubben,	located	at	18028	310th	St,		Aplington.		The	patch	is	very	weedy	this	year,	
so	it	will	be	harder	to	pick	them.	If	you	would	like	to	help	or	have	questions	please	
talk	to	Cindy.	

● Timothy	Christian	is	once	again	selling	calendars	and	you	can	find	them	on	the	
bench	in	the	entry.	They	are	$10	and	you	can	put	the	money	in	the	envelope.	We	
can	get	more	if	these	sell	out!		Thank	you	for	supporting	the	TCS	junior	high	kids!!	

● Donation:	The	council	voted	to	support	the	Van	Tilburg’s	family	from	Rock	Valley	
after	the	devastating	flood	this	summer.	We	committed	to	send	them	$1600($400	
a	month	until	the	end	of	the	year).	If	you	would	like	to	give	more	to	this	cause	
there	will	be	a	box	in	the	back	of	the	church.	Thank	you!		

● Chick	Abkes	has	moved	in	with	her	son	Bruce,	her	new	address	is:		
Elizabeth	Abkes	
141	Bank	Saylor	Road	
Johnson	City,	TN		37604		
	

	


